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Kristin Zagurski

From: Jeff Smullen
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 3:17 PM
To: Kristin Zagurski
Subject: RE: PAC follow-up

Hi Kristin, 
 
Here is my list of ideas: 
 

1. Banners on the pixie stick sides of the Amphitheater Stage cover. 
2. Aquatic related sculpture surrounding the pond 
3. Music related sculpture at the access points to the amphitheater.   
4. Maybe not art, but musical play equipment around the amphitheater (I can provide examples) 
5. A millstone sculpture to be located adjacent to the millhouse 
6. Quality artwork for the walls of the Millhouse 

 
Just a few.  I am sure we could come up with more.  Did the PAC want a tour? 
 
Jeff 

 
From: Kristin Zagurski  
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2016 9:28 AM 
To: Jeff Smullen 
Subject: PAC follow-up 
 
Hi Jeff, 
 
I’m prepping for this month’s Public Art Commission meeting, which is next week. I’m wondering if you’ve had the 
chance yet to put together a list of ideas for potential pieces as discussed with the Commission last month. 
 
Please let me know, and thanks, 
 
Kristin Zagurski Assistant to the Town Manager Town of Castle Rock 720-733-3552 | kzagurski@CRgov.com Find us on Facebook | Follow us on Twitter 
 


